
 
 
Dear Dr Corentin Briat 
 
 
I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for your contribution as a reviewer for IET 
Control Theory & Applications over the past year. 
 
The success of the journal depends on the support and the technical expertise of our 
reviewers, and out of over 1000 reviewers in 2016, we have selected the top 2% most active 
ones.  With this letter I would like to acknowledge your outstanding work as a referee for IET 
Control Theory & Applications. 
 
I would be pleased to send a copy of this letter to the Dean or Department Head of your 
institution, and you can forward their details to james.lam@hku.hk. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
 
Professor James Lam 
The University of Hong Kong 
Editor-in-Chief, IET Control Theory & Applications 
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